4.

DEPUTATIONSBY APPOINTMENT

41

4.2

Mr Chris Lee of the Englefield Neighbourhood Committee has requested speaking
rights to outline the need for protection for the heritage houses in Hanmer Street.

Mrs Sue Saunders, a resident of Bexley, has requested speaking rights to draw the
Board's attention to the beautiful heritage area around Hanmer Street with its gardens
and the need to protect this charming area from modernisation or redevel opment.



